Chris Coates—Cheshire County Andrew Connell—C&S

Wholesale Grocers,

Dear Friends of MUW,

I’'m thrilled to announce MUW'’s new annual campaign theme:
United We All Win! Over the last few years, we have seen our
community come together to help those adversely affected by
COVID. Time and again, we have seen the caring power of
community overcome daunting obstacles and deliver help to
those in need and make the lives of children, families, and
individuals in our region better. When we Unite, good things
happen and anything is possible!

Our goal this year is $1,490,990 and it is crucial that we hit the
goal to fully fund our partner agencies and community building
initiatives.

To help us reach our goal, we have the help of three excellent
General Campaign Co-Chairs! All have different skills and
backgrounds but one thing in common: their commitment to
the community.

Chris Coates, County Administrator for Cheshire CountyChris
has served as a state representative, a member of the Keene
Board of Education, and as a Keene City Councilor. He has a
long history of nonprofit support and service.

Andrew Connell—C&S Wholesale Grocers, Senior VP Center

Louise Danforth—Monadnock
Community Hospital

Are You Up For The
Challenge?

Your Gift to the Start Small,
Think Big Campaign will be
Doubled up to $6,250!

Thanks to a Challenge Grant
from generous donors, every
penny donated will be
matched up to $6,250, from



https://www.muw.org/
https://www.facebook.com/MonadnockUnitedWay
https://twitter.com/monadnockuw
https://www.instagram.com/monadnockuw/

Store Procurement Since joining C&S in 2006, Andrew has held
multiple leadership positions throughout the organization in
procurement, demand planning, facilities, automation and
network optimization. He is excited to use these skills to help
MUW reach its campaign goal!

Louise Danforth—Monadnock Community Hospital, Program
Coordinator Monadnock Health Partners Louise Danforth has
been working in the healthcare field for the past 36 years. At
MCH, she is involved with several community initiatives,
including the Monadnock Healthy Teeth Program and the
Mobile Integrated Health Program. Along the way, Louise has
engaged with many community Boards, including one that is
dear to her heart, The Monadnock Community Early Learning
Center, where she has served for the past 20 years and
currently holds the position of Board Chair.

Please join us in welcoming our new General Campaign Co-
Chairs! You will be hearing from them in the weeks and months
ahead. In the meantime, help us get the word out about our
new theme and goal. And, if you’d like to volunteer for the
United We All Win campaign, please contact Kate Cote, MUW's
Volunteer and Community Engagement Manager at

kate@ muw.org or 603-352-4209, ext. 28

Sincerely,

Liz LaRose, President

Thank you to our Sponsors!
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now until June 10 on The
Local Crowd Platform.

Take the Challenge and Give
Today!

Impact Monadnock is
Monadnock United Way’s
signature initiative for
improving outcomes for
children of the Monadnock
Region - up to age eight
and their families.

Thank you to our sponsors:
Clark Mortenson Insurance,
The Keene Sentinel

The Richards Group, True
North Networks

Donate to TLC now!

Click here to see past
issues of our newsletter!

PLEASE NOTE:

With the importance of social
distancing, we are limiting the
number of hours that our staff
come into the office to process
gifts received via US Mail. We
are asking donors to use our

safe, secure donation portal

whenever possible. However,
we gratefully accept checks
from anyone who prefers to
donate in that manner and we
will ensure that they are
processed in a timely manner.
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